
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 17 February 2005 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 A copy of correspondence from the Recovered Materials Foundation (RMF) to the Christchurch City 

Council regarding the restructuring of the RMF Board was tabled for the information of members. 
 
 The information was received and the Subcommittee requested that its general support for the 

proposed restructuring be conveyed to the RMF. 
 
 


